


Gary Gillespie will work to identify a date for his Teays Valley Alumni 
meeting. 

 
A motion was made by John Hoover to reinstate alumni dues (aka a 

membership fee) in the amt. of $18.72 per year.  After much discussion and 
several questions, the motion was tabled.  Instead Bob Marshall was 
appointed by Alumni Council President Dennis Carpenter to chair a 

committee to discuss this and then to report back to Council at our 
February meeting; his committee being made up of: Dennis Carpenter, 
Debra Nagy, Hollie Hess, David Gillespie, John Hoover, and David 

Hutchison. 
 

Everyone was reminded that Dr. Pellett’s Inauguration will be on Friday, 
November 10th. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted 

 
___________________________ 
Debbie Nagy      11/4/2017 

 
 

 


